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SPARK INFRASTRUCTURE ANNOUNCES MANAGEMENT CHANGE 
 

 

Spark Infrastructure advises of the resignation of its Chief Financial Officer, Mr Greg Botham.   
 
Mr Botham has a three-month notice period and will continue in his current capacity during his 
notice period. 
 
“While naturally disappointed, his new role presents a great opportunity for Greg and we wish 
him all the best in the future”, said Rick Francis, Spark Infrastructure Managing Director.   
 
Spark Infrastructure will immediately commence a search process for its new Chief Financial 
Officer.   
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